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June 23, 2014 

To: TIC Board Members 

Re: Request to speak at the July 23, 2014 TIC Board Meeting 

Councillor Janet Davis, City of Toronto, Ward 31, Beaches-East York, has requested to speak at the July 

23, 2014 TIC Board Meeting regarding installation of speed bumps on the 404 East York Community Bus 


Route. 


Please advise her office of the decision of the Board. 
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